
 

Marysville Fire District 

Regional Fire Authority 

Fire Marshal’s Office 
1635 Grove St. Marysville, WA 98270   -   (360) 363-8500   

MFInspectors@MFDRFA.org    -    www.marysvillefiredistrict.org 

 
 

 
 

 

To:    Amy Hess, Senior Planner 
From:   Don McGhee, Assistant Fire Marshal 
Date:    November 16, 2023 
Subject:   Olympic Vista 13D Sprinkler Requirement 
 
 

 
 
Hi Amy, 
Cornerstone has completed a second access to the north on 59th Ave into the Olympic Vista 
Development. 
 

o Homes under three stories no longer are required to have 13D sprinkler 

systems installed. 

 
o All three story homes will still require 13D sprinklers to be installed. 
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